
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

carlos perdomo [perdomo2007ca@yahoo.com] 
Tuesday, August 23, 2011 11:46 AM 
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
REX WALKER; Ike Tavarez; bballard@blm.gov; jblakley@blm.gov 
Fw: initial c-141 form report 
img-823103029-0001.pdf 

Dear Mr. Bratcher, 

It has come to my attention that we have a problem with one of the wells that is located in your district. The BLM has 
notified W/K Land Company that the SO California 14 Federal #1 well is leaking oil from the storage tank. We are not the 
operators but we will assume the responsibility to clean up the well since we have a 50% interest in this federal lease in 
accordance to the BLM regulations. 

We have hired Ike Tavarez, Senior Project Manager, with Tetra Tech to help us clean up the spill in accordance to the 
N.M.O.C.D. He can be reach at 432-682-4559 should you have any questions. 

I would like to thank in advance for your cooperation and assistance with this matter. I do hope the following meets your 
approval as we are in the process to get started in this project. I can be reach at 303.442.0258 or 303.720.1211 should 
you have any further questions. 

Sincerely, 

Carlos A. de la Cruz 
W/K Land Company 
911 Kimbark Street 
Longmont, Colorado 80501 

The above message is confidential and intended only for the use of the person to whom it is 
addressed and may contain information that is privileged and/or exempt from disclosure under 
applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or the employee or agent 
responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
dissemination, distribution, copying or other use of the information contained herein is strictly 
prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error, please notify the sender immediately by 
telephone and destroy the material in its entirety, whether in electronic or hard copy format. 

Thank You. 
Forwarded Message 

From: WorkCentre 7120 <lnfo@sombrero.com> 
To: perdomo2007ca@.vahoo.com 
Sent: Tuesday, August 23, 2011 10:30 AM 
Subject: initial c-141 form report 

l 


